
STREETS COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

May 12, 2022 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chairman Reed at City Hall.   
 
Streets Committee members present were Chairman Reed and Nelsen.  Alderperson Smith was 
via remote.  Also present was Mayor Page, Street Supt Darin Damery and City Clerk Janet 
Waller.  
 
Alderperson Reed made a motion to approve the Streets Committee Meeting minutes of April 
14, 2022 seconded by Smith.    
 
Under Old Business:    
 
The railroad on First Street needs to be repaired.   Mayor Page has discussed the issue with the 
railroad.   
 
Dumpster days will be held on June 3 and 4, 2022.  Senior citizens should place their junk at the 
curbside for a pickup. 
 
Under New Business 
 
The Streets department will be working on getting some trees removed in the near future. 
 
There still is issues at the dump.   The committee discussed possible ideas. 
 
Street Supt would like to come up ideas for grass pickup.  The committee discussed possibly 
having residents purchase bags for pick up. 
 
Street Supt discussed oiling and rocking this summer. 
 
We are still waiting on Greg Butcher to find commercial grade lights for the signs coming into 
town. 
 
Alderperson Nelsen made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:41 pm.    
 
 
Janet Waller 
City Clerk 


